
 

 

Monte Vista Academic Booster General Meeting 
May 17, 2017, 7pm 

Monte Vista Student Center Library 
 
 
Meeting was called to order by President Nina Fishman at 7:00pm. 
 
President- Nina Fishman: 
 
We are the “Ed Fund”. Our purpose is to raise funds for Class Size reduction. This year 
we funded 18 new class sections, making each class size smaller. Your funds directly 
influence your student. 
 
We also fund Honor Roll. A Tiered system-  
2-3 semesters of Honor Roll, students are acknowledged with a candy bar. 
4-5 semesters of Honor Roll gets a Lamp of Learning Patch 
6-7 Semesters gets a Graduation red Honor Cord to wear with cap and gown. 
 
Also fund Cathy Haberl’s salary, our College Counselor. 
 
Classes and Testing is another arm of Boosters. SAT and ACT Prep Courses are 
offered at a very low rate through our funding. 
 
Program: How to get yourself and your kids involved at MVHS 
PTA, Boosters, Leadership and Clubs, Coffees with Kevin 
 
Cathy Haberl, Speaker 
Get your student into their “tribe”- helping them to connect, to feel supported. 
See Hand-out 
 
Board Member Positions for 2017-18: 
President: Victoria Criswell 
Secretary - Janet Nunan 
Classes and Testing - Dawn Tsai 
Financial Secretary - OPEN 
Treasurer - Renee Zeigenfus 
Ways & Means - Joy Lessman and Laura Baumgartner 
Corporate Matching - Beverly Briar 
Website Coordinator -  
 
Tamara Munger we are 50K short for Spring Donations. Need 125 more people to 
donate $395 which would only get us to 16 class sections- bare minimum! Please 
donate now. 
Technology Fund is 15K- if we can donate this it will be triple matched- so even more 
important to get up to our goal. 



 

 

 
Last Fall donations were up- Spring donations are the most important as that is what will 
be used for this school year. Otherwise Fall donations are rolled over to the year after. 
Any amount will help. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:00 


